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Dear family, 

 

We are looking forward to another service back together tomorow. Pastor Mike will be continuing our 

newest series based on reflections from Dr. Hak Ja Han Moon, our True Mother's, Memoirs. 

 

Sunday school classes will be happening for all of the older groups. We do not have a teacher for the 

preschool class. If you would like to watch the children in the courtyard, please let us know. Otherwise, 

please plan to keep your preschool children with you. 

 

The cafe will be open this week. Feel free to come early and enjoy a smoothie, bagel sandwich, or coffee 

drink, and give Elvis some props for his dedication to keeping the cafe running. 

 

For those staying home, please feel free to watch the live service that our national ministry team prepares 

every week at 9am at nationalfamilyservice,org/. We'll try our best to get our local recordings up in a 

timely manner. Unfortunately, with limited volunteers and resources, we won't be producing a live stream 

at this time. 

 

You'll find last week's recording and offering video below. 

 

 
 

Inspirations from the Mother of Peace Memoirs: Be Ye Not Conformed 

 


